
 
 Our Lady of the 

Angels Catholic School 

 
Open House & School Showcase 

 

“Together in Learning & Faith” 

 

Everyone is welcome to attend this exciting event showcasing 

our great school programs, staff and students. 

 

  Wednesday, April 20 at 6:30 – 8:00 p.m. 
 
 A special welcome to all of our new grade 5 

students who will be transitioning to Our Lady of 

the Angels for 2016-2017 

 Students and parents of all grades are encouraged 

to attend to witness first hand student and teacher 

led demonstrations profiling many of our exciting 

programs 

 

Come out and join us!   
 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic School 
        9622 Sherridon Drive 

                                 Fort Saskatchewan      

                                 Phone:  998-3716       
 


